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20th May 2020 
 
THREE - POSSIBLY FOUR TEMPORARY - INDIVIDUAL NEEDS ASSISTANTS IN 
RECEPTION - YEAR FOUR AND FIVE  
TWO FOR 27 HOURS AND ONE FOR 12 HOURS A WEEK  
  
Dear Applicant,  
 
Thank you for your enquiry re the above posts. 
   
Please find an application form and job description for this role attached. 
 
It is important that when you fill in the application form that you comment on your experience 
within the essential criteria, of the job description.  
 
These individual assistants post will be working in reception and year four or five, supporting 
children with Autism.  A knowledge of this condition and experience of supporting a child would 
be very useful.  
    
Applications must be into the school office by Friday 19th June 2020  
 
If your application is successful you will be called for an interview on Wednesday 24TH June 
2020. These interviews may be carried out by Zoom due to the current circumstances with Covid 
19.  
 
I look forward to receiving your applications and wish you luck. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Linda Dupret 
Headteacher   
(enc) 



 

 

 

 
 


